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Feed a Reader

Join Kirkwood Public Library for an exciting
new summer program that brings storytime,
crafts, and food to community locations in
Kirkwood! Along with fun activities for the
whole family, children will receive a free
meal, a new book, and additional nutritional
items.

See our list of locations each week:
Meacham Memorial Park- June 15, July 20
Kirkwood Park Community Center Gym- June 22, July 27
Robinson Elementary- June 29, August 3
Filmore Park- July 6
Grace Episcopal Church- July 13

Westchester Elementary Goes Wild Event
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In partnership with the St. Louis Zoo, Westchester Elementary hosted a
community-wide sustainability and outdoor learning event on May 18th.
Westchester invited Kirk Care to participate in the event to collect badly
needed food going into the summer for those in need within our community.
Kirk Care collected 300 items allowing us to provide supplemental food needs
to 12 families in need within our community. A special thanks to Westchester
and our volunteers, especially Casey Stark, Kirkwood High School. Thanks to
all for a great event!

Schnucks Donates to Kirk Care

Kirk Care was thrilled to receive 40 feet of shelving from Schnucks on April
3rd to support the mission of feeding the hungry and reducing poverty in the
community. Schnucks very generous donation will truly make a huge
difference in what we can supply to those in need as demand for our services
continues to grow. 



When the Schnuck's truck showed up with our shelving it was exciting.
Schnuck's employees, Jeff Potts and Troy Anderson, were incredible! They
transported shelving parts to our pantry and helped us construct all shelving.
Absolutely amazing!! A huge thank you to Schnuck's for their very generous
donation and for allowing their staff to help us construct shelving. Also thanks
to all Kirk Care volunteers who helped out.

Thank you Agape Construction Company

Amy O'Brien, co-owner of Agape
Construction Company, approached Kirk
Care last March to see if there were any
construction needs within our pantry.
Agape Construction had some available
carpentry labor and materials they were
willing to donate. Kirk Care worked with
Agape's Jared Keplinger on design and Phil
Freeman who executed the design plan.
The project was completed May 10th. 

Kirk Care is so thrilled with the Agape



upgrade of our pantry. Our neighbors in
the building were very complimentary of
the professional work done. We are
receiving great feedback from our
delivery volunteers on how the Agape
upgrade makes it easier to get deliveries
together for those in need of food within
our community. Kirk Care will benefit
from Agape's upgrade donation for many
years. THANK YOU AGAPE CONSTRUCTION
COMPANY!!!

KHS Coalition Club

Kirk Care thanks the KHS Coalition Club and the organizer, Audrey Berns, for
the very generous donation of personal hygiene products and $75.58 cash.
We are always in need of personal care products to broaden our deliveries to
those in need. Thank you KHS Coalition Club and to Audrey for organizing the
event.

Donations Needed
Donations of toilet paper, paper towels, Kleenex
and cleaning supplies are needed.In addition,
canned goods are always accepted. Please drop
donations off at one of our red boxes. The
boxes are located at Kirkwood library, Kirkwood
Train Station, Kirkwood Community Center and
Kirkwood City Hall. 

Did You Know?



Financial donations are accepted by checking the
red box on your City of Kirkwood bill and making a one-time or
ongoing donation. 
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